
 

 

Richmond Christian College (RCC) has three Deductible Gift Recipient (DGR) Funds established to 
receive tax deductible donations that afford our community the opportunity to contribute 
financially to the development of the College.  

Organisations that are endorsed as a DGR can receive donations that are tax deductible. If a 
donation is tax deductible, donors can deduct the amount of their donation from their taxable 
income when they lodge their tax return. Eligible donations over $2.00 made before 30 June each 
year are tax deductible and can be claimed as a deduction when submitting tax returns for that 
financial year. 

The College’s 3 DGR Funds are: 

Building Fund 
Funds are allocated solely to support building works at 
the College, including the acquisition, construction and 
refurbishment of College buildings. 

Donations can be made by electronic funds transfer to 
the following bank account. 

Richmond Christian College Building Fund 
BSB: 082-522 
ACC: 33-738-4927 

 
In the payment reference, please include the name of the donor you wish the tax receipt to be issued to.   

   

Scholarship Fund 
Funds are allocated solely for providing tuition fee support for eligible scholarships and bursaries. 

Donations can be made by electronic funds transfer to the 
following bank account. 

Richmond Christian College Scholarship Fund 
BSB: 082-522 
ACC: 33-756-9649 
 
In the payment reference, please include the name of the donor 
you wish the tax receipt to be issued to.   

 



 

 

Library Fund 

Funds are allocated solely for the acquisition of library resources, 
technology, maintaining the library space, or supporting library 
programs. 

Richmond Christian College Library Fund 
BSB: 082-522 
ACC: 33-766-3141 
 
In the payment reference, please include the name of the donor you wish the tax receipt to be issued to.     

 

Please note that for all DGR funds, donors cannot specify or condition what the donation must be 
used for. The College assigns funds on an as needs basis and in accordance with any relevant 
policies and procedures.  

Should you have any questions regarding the College’s DGR funds, please email 
finance@richmond.nsw.edu.au or call us on (02) 6686 7847. 

 
General Advice Warning 
This above information has been provided as general advice only. It does not constitute financial advice and you 
should seek independent financial advice, considering your personal situation and objectives, regarding any 
donation to RCC’s DGR funds and any associated tax benefit(s). 
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